
Submitter: Sandra Bishop 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Climate, Energy, and 
Environment 

Measure, Appointment or 
Topic: 

HB2067 

blowers are a much better option, as they produce fewer emissions. These models 

are also typically quieter than gas-powered models, making them a better option for 

noise-sensitive areas. 

 

I support HB 2067. 


